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Notice about impacts of an earthquake on September 6  

on Kyosemi Corporation 

 

At 3:08 am on September 6, 2018, Kyosemi Corporaion’s Eniwa Plant and its 

Kamisunagawa Plant were struck by a 6.7-magnitude earthquake centered in the 

southern part of Hokkaido, Japan’s northern island. 

 

Though Eniwa Plant and Kamisunagawa Plant stopped temporarily its operation after 

the earthquake because of a major electric outage across Hokkaido caused by the 

earthquake, both Eniwa Plant and Kamisunagawa Plant resumed usual operations from 

September 10, 2018. No serious damage has occurred to Kyosemi Corporation’s 

employees, buildings, equipment, production apparatus, materials or stored products. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience in connection with the earthquake and thank you for 

your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 


